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Dear Mr. Wray:

On behalf of the Honourable Robert D. Nault, Minister of Indian Affairs and Northern
Development, | wish to acknowledge receipt of your lefter dated March 21, 2003,
concerning the participation of Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation in the environmental
assessment for the Snap Lake Diamond Project.

Please be assured that your correspondence will be brought to the Minister's attention.
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Yours sincerely,

Paulette Francoeur
Manager
Correspondence Division
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